
(Tear along the line below to have an in-character document)
Shortly before the Winter Solstice your character finds this
message inside their Ornate Pouch. It appears to be fragmented - this is
intentional and not a printing error!
The opportunity presented by this message (when pieced together) is
available at this event only - Winter Solstice 2023

Salutations,
this, and be assured that we

you have entrusted to it.

the people like you, who
realm, do not take proper

break, and whatever is inside
very nice indeed, but we think

So… we want to trade!
a powerful regio and open a

quite interested in mana,
need to arrange a meeting,

else we can help you.
our pouches, perhaps some

lost treasures, and bring them

Farewell,
The Ornate Wyrmlings


